
STOPSLEY WEEKLY

Headteacher’s Letter

Dear all,

I am delighted to share with you all that having now 
completed our second full week back at school our 
students have continued to impress us with their Top 
Class attitude to learning but also the respect and 
consideration that they give to one another makes me 
very proud indeed.

Thank you for supporting us at the beginning and the 
end of the school day with a safe and calm entry and 
exit. As a polite reminder, if you are dropping off or 
collecting your children by car please ensure that you 
drive into the allocated dropping off point to avoid 
congestion of traffic making it unsafe for children 
entering and exiting the school. You will see staff 
directing cars to where it is safe to wait but if you can 
arrange to collect your children a short distance from 
the school this will be greatly appreciated. We are also 
controlling the flow of students out of the gate at the 
end of the day so that it is a safe and steady flow.

As mentioned last week we are hosting our Open 
Evening on Thursday 5th October 5:30 - 8pm. We 
have attached a flyer with further information to the 
newsletter and if you are not already following our 
Twitter please do so, as we will be sharing highlights 
of what to expect as a countdown to the main event. 
We will be asking our students to participate too 
whether as a  tour guide or a department helper. Their 
involvement is key in communicating to new families 
what it means to be a part of the Stopsley High 
School community. In order to ensure the school, staff 
and students are ready we will be having an early 
closure on Thursday 5th October where students will 
be dismissed from 1:45pm and a delayed start on 
Friday 6th October when students will come to school 
for 11am and go directly to their period 3 lesson.

Have a wonderful weekend everyone,

Ms Hand

Friday 22nd September 2023

WORK WITH US
Check out the link to find current 

vacancies available at Stopsley High 
School.

ATTENDANCE NOTICE
Can parents/carers please inform the 
school if your child is unwell as we are 
monitoring attendance. Report this the 

normal way by contacting the 
attendance number: 01582 870912 or 

the email address: 
attendance@stopsleyhighschool.co.uk 

Follow us on social media:
@StopsleyHighSch

Young people and adults can contact the 
NSPCC helpline, Report Abuse in 
Educaton on: 0800 136 663 or 

email: help@nspcc.org.uk

TERM DATES
Autumn Term 2023

Half Term - 23rd to 27th October
Monday 30th October - Whole School 

Returns
Term Ends - 20th December

@MiddlesexLT
MLT Trsut Twitter Page:

http://www.mynewterm.com/search/Stopsley-High-School-and-Community-College,-St-Thomas's-Road,-Luton,-LU2-7UX,-United-Kingdom+51.900292+-0.404657+30.0
https://twitter.com/StopsleyHighSch?ref_src=twsrc%5Egoogle%7Ctwcamp%5Eserp%7Ctwgr%5Eauthor
https://twitter.com/MiddlesexLT
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https://www.ticketsource.co.uk/stopsley-high-school/stopsley-high-school-opening-evening-2023/2023-10-05/17:00/t-eazezzd

